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eyman's initiatives ALWAYS hurt the people.  supporting this would do the same.  i am completely opposed to eyman's initiatives in every way.
 they take funding from necessary and wanted services and put it in the pockets of the wealthy.

his last car tab initiative doubled the tab renewals on my 79 corolla i had back then, and reduced my friends brand new volvo tabs by half.  not an
initiative for the people but yet another hand out to the rich.  it also affected public transportation and other services that the majority of residents
use.

no on i-976!
thank you.
alisha leviten
shoreline resident
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